
The focus in Nursery this half 
term will be… 

Spring, life cycles and growth. 
Key Vocabulary: 

Tree, leaf, flower, stem, seed, 
grow, water, light

Seasonal Change Summer, day, 
Spring, dark, Autumn, light, 

Winter, night, Season, Moon,Sun

We will be reading:
Jack and The Beanstalk

The Tiny Seed
The Very Hungry

Caterpillar
Bad Tempered Ladybird

Thursday
Our weekly focus on 
Forest School skills 
with Mrs Nichols. 

Lending Library 
Each week your child will choose a 
story from our class library for you 
to share at home. This will develop 

your child's love of reading and 
allow you to enjoy stories together.  

Trips and visits:

Nursery will be visiting the Acorn 
Farm in May. This will link to the 
children’s learning as we will be 
discussing growth and growing. 
This will consolidate work done 

in Spring 1. Dates to be 
confirmed via Seesaw and Parent 

App

Mathematics:
This term the children will 
continue to develop their 
number recognition and 
counting, through ‘Number 
of the Week’ we will be  
consolidating the children’s 
understanding of numbers 
5.6.7.8.9 & 10! 
We will also introduce size 
and measurement.   

Phonics:
Monster 

Phonics Term 3 

Physical Development:
The children will take 

part in lots of fine, 
and gross motor 

development 
activities daily. Our PE 

lessons will be 
Monday PM & Friday 

AM
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Please don’t forget to access Seesaw to see 
updates on your child’s learning journey.


